
MGA Executive Committee Meeting Minutes 

June 11, 2020 

Attendees: Tommy Lee, Bruce McKnight, Bill Schell, Dave Rowland, Lee Pereksta, Tony Delmonte, Mike Bazanos, 

Bill Schieder, Ron Dillon, Jim Walsh 

Agenda Items: 

1) The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved. 

2) Committee Reports:  

Treasurer: Tony reported that nothing has changed since our last meeting. The checkbook balance is $3,064 

and there is $73.75 in unallocated pro shop money. 

  Registration: Ron Dillon reported that Ray Geiger may be able to do the 50/50 next week. Tommy said he 

would do that if Ray is not available. 

 Handicap: No report 

Membership: Nothing has changed since our last meeting 

                 Rules Committee: No report 

Food and Beverage: No report 

Tournament Committee: Most of the meeting centered around the MGA startup next week 

- Most of the discussion here was about who would be able to run the computer to print scorecards and 

parings. Richard Valorose will not be here next week, Bill Rieger may not be here, and Pat Garrigan is 

having hip surgery next week. Dylan from the pro-shop will be available to run the computer for the time 

being. 

- When we start up again, we will need to golf with two golfers in each Cypress Head cart, unless someone is 

in the group with their own cart. Allowing each person to have their own cart has been putting too many 

hours on each of the carts.  

- Dave will have the weekly sign-up sheet at the clubhouse by 8:30 tomorrow (Friday). Golfers can call in 

after that up until 9:00 next Wednesday to sign up by calling in or stopping by the clubhouse. 

- Tony will add a message on the web site about the start-up and prepared a write-up during the meeting. 

Lee was given a copy of that and will send an email to members using the Golf Genius app. 

 

3) Other / New Business: 
1. Luncheons: The August and the October luncheons will still be held. The one missed during the shutdown 

may be held in the next few weeks.  

 

 

Adjournment: A motion was made and approved to Adjourn.                                                                               

Respectively submitted: Lee Pereksta, MGA Secretary 


